
 
 

 

Newsletter  

Friday 27th May 2022 

 

School Diary 

Monday 6th – Friday 10th June   

Week B 

 

Date(s) Event(s) 

Monday 6th June 
New York Zoom Meeting 
6pm 

Tuesday 7th June 

Drama Club 3.15-4pm 607 

Chess Club 3.10-4pm C07 

KS3 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 

Wednesday 8th June Year 10 ETF Careers Day 

Thursday 9th June 

New York Trip 

Year 8 & 9 HPV 
Immunisations 

Year 7 Archaeology Club 
3.20-4.20pm D05 

KS4 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 

Friday 10th June 
New York Trip 

Staff Appreciation Day 

 



 
 

News 

A Message from Mr Whiteley 
This year appears to be flashing by and we find 
ourselves at half term break.  My congratulations to 
the 6th Form, Year 11 and some of Year 10, who are 
already well into their examinations.  The response 
we’ve had so far to the papers has been exceptional 
and I am sure they will receive their rewards in the 
summer.    
In celebration of the Queen’s Jubilee, we will be 
planting some trees on the school grounds with a 
commemorative plaque and I thank all the parents 
for their support in this project.  
I would also like to thank the boys who have worked 
with our Protective Services Academy for all of their 
efforts in the Harrison Park Community Project.  It’s 
heart-warming to see them taking an interest in 
making the community a better place for 
everybody.  A group of Year 8 students have been up 
Moel Famau with the PSA and despite the poor 
weather, they had an enjoyable day out. It’s really 
good to see the enrichment programme coming back 
to life.  Finally, I would like to wish good luck to all of 
those boys who are heading to New York on the 
football tour in June.  I wish you all a safe holiday and 
look forward to seeing everyone back in school on 
Monday 6th June.  
 

  



 
 

Year 8 & 9 Immunisations 
HPV immunisations will take place in school on 
Thursday 9th June. A letter about the immunisations 
was emailed home to all parents in years 8 and 9 at 
the end of April. If you have not yet registered your 
son for his vaccination, you can find a copy of the 
letter in the parent letters section of the school 
website. Any queries should be sent directly to the 
School Age Immunisation Team as per the letter. 
 

Punctuality 
Just a quick reminder to all parents that students 
should be on the school site at 8.45 am, ready to be 
in their classrooms for period 1 at 08.50.  Arrival in 
lessons after 8.50 will be marked as late on the 
register and subject to a detention at the end of the 
day, unless a very good reason for lateness is 
provided.  Good punctuality is a skill for life, which 
will be essential when students leave education and 
begin their working lives.  Students who are late in 
the morning are also missing learning opportunities. 
 

Barcelona Trip 
A reminder that the second deposit of £100 is due by 
Tuesday 31st May. Please ensure this payment has 
been made preferably by ParentPay before that date. 
 

  



 
 

Active Citizenship 
This week, a group of 15 Faraday boys assisted local 
volunteers at Harrison Park in making bottle 
beehives, fixing the steps for the NHS flowerbeds, 
planting new flowers, painting new planters and a 
mass litter pick. The boys worked really hard and 
were a credit to the school. 



 
 

 
 

Careers 
Please see attached flier for a recruitment event on 
8th June for anyone interested in a career in early 
education and childcare. 
 



 
 

Medication In School 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding 
medication in school, please contact the SEND 
Department. 
 

Art Department 
You can follow us on Instagram at art_mosslands to 
see some fabulous examples of the work produced by 
our students. 
 

Fundraising for Mosslands 
Don’t forget to order your online shopping through 
"Easyfundraising.com" to help raise money for 
school.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Care 

Commitment  

Challenge 


